Louisville Metro Council City Agency Request

O Neighborhood Development Fund (NDF)
O cCapital Infrastructure Fund (CIF)
Municipal Aid Program (MAP)

| Primary Sponsor: David A. James, District 8

| Amount: $10,000 Date: July , 2015

Description of program/project including public purpose, additional funding sources, location of
project/program and any external grantee(s):

Alley match funding for the following projects:

1. Alley running behind 713 Algonquin Parkway - 751 Algonquin Parkway.
Estimate attached.

D6 Alley Fund  $10,000
D6 Alley Match Fund ~ $10,000

City Agency: Public Works

Contact Person: Andrew Metcalf

Agency Phone: 502- 57%
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Smith, Wanda M

From: Metcalfe, Andrew

Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 9:16 AM
To: Smith, Wanda M

Subject: RE: Alley Repaving

Wanda,

Upon review of this alley, it is very difficult to determine the condition therefore we had to estimate as through the
entire alley would need to be reconstructed. This may not be likely but the max cost to reconstruct and repave this alley
is 550,000 . Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Andrew

From: Smith, Wanda M

Sent: Thursday, December 18, 2014 4:50 PM
To: Metcalfe, Andrew

Subject: RE: Alley Repaving

Sorry to be so long in responding. The answer is yes. Please do the estimate. Thank you.

From: Metcaife, Andrew

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 7:42 AM
To: Smith, Wanda M

Subject: RE: Alley Repaving

Wanda,
t never heard back on this alley request. | wasn't sure if you were still interested or not.

Thanks,
Andrew

----- Original Message-----

From: Metcalfe, Andrew

Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 3:05 PM
To: Smith, Wanda M

Subject: FW: Alley Repaving

Importance: High

Wanda,
Is the alley you are requesting an estimate on the one that is behind 714 Creel Ave and behind 731 Algonquin Parkway?

Thanks,
Andrew

----- QOriginal Message-—--
From: Rivers, Arnitra N
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 11:22 AM



To: Metcalfe, Andrew
Subject: FW: Alley Repaving
Importance: High

----- Original Message-—-

From: Smith, Wanda M

Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 11:21 AM
To: Rivers, Arnitra N

Subject: FW: Alley Repaving

Importance: High

Hi Arnitra,

Would you be so kind to have a guote done for the alley above. Thanks!
-----0Original Message-—--

From: James, David A

Sent: Sunday, November 02, 2014 2:46 PM

To: Smith, Wanda M; Oliver, Allison N

Subject: Alley Repaving

Alley....2500 Block of Rodman to Compton.

Please obtain a quote from Public Works for Repaving this Alley.

Runs Parallel to Algonquin Pkwy.



